4 Public Notice

PUBLIC UTILITIES FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE DECEMBER 29, 2023
COMMISSION

BELIZE

PUC ISSUES INITIAL DECISION ON
BEL'S ARP 2023 AMENDMENT SUBMISSION

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby notifies the public that on December 10,
2023, Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) made a submission for an amendment to the Final
Decision of the 2023 Annual Review Proceedings (ARP).

The submission provides for no amendments to be levied to the tariffs, fees, and charges
for electricity services for the period January 1, 2024 to June 30, 2024.

On December 29, 2023, PUC issued its Initial Decision to BEL's ARP 2023 amendment,
which can be viewed at www.puc.bz or at our office located at Marina Towers, New Town

Barracks in Belize City.

Written comments from the public are welcomed and can be submitted via email to
info@puc.bz, mailed to PO Box 300, Belize City, or hand delivered to our office.

The deadline for submission of comments is January 9, 2024.



